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Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Day 

Fr Con’s Reflection 

The theme of this coming weekend 

is REMEMBRANCE. On Saturday 

(at 11am on the 11th day of the 11th 

month), 2 minutes’ silence will be observed 

throughout the UK and far beyond. This is to 

commemorate the Armistice- the signing of 

the peace accord at the end of World War 2.  

Sunday is Remembrance Sunday which 

features the well-known ceremony at the 

Cenotaph in Central London.  

On both days, remembrance relates in 

particular to the fallen of the 2 World Wars of 

the 20th century. It also incorporates the 

dead of later world conflicts.  

Presently, we must pray for victims of war in 

Israel-Palestine, Ukraine and elsewhere.  

Anti-Bullying Week 

Next week is the start of anti-bullying week 

and all children are asked to wear odd socks 

on Monday. 

It is a day when schools, workplaces, and 

individuals join together to show that it's okay 

to be different and to stand up against 

bullying and discrimination.  

We would like all children to bring in an 

unopened box of tissues for use in their 

class. 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard, had great behaviour or have 

shown great kindness and thoughtfulness to 

others: 

If you need to contact the office, please 

email or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Friends of Good Shepherd (FROGS) 

Talent Show Auditions 

Good Shepherd has Talent Show is 

back. Auditions will be on Friday 

17th November at 2pm, held in the School 

Hall. Auditions are open to Reception - Year 

6 pupils. Solo, partnered or small group acts 

can apply.  

If your child’s act requires music, please 

send your child in with the CD or write the 

song clearly on the letter.  

A letter will follow, if your child(ren) wants to 

audition please fill it in and return to your 

child's class teacher by Tuesday 14th 

November.  Thank you.  

 Headteacher   

Award: 

Kindness 

Award: 

R:  Daniel, Tianah-Grace Ryan 

Y1:  Mikel, Trisha, George 

Y2:  Jaaziel, Jonathan,    

Zennia,  

Aaron, 

Brue 

Y3:  Christable, Matteo, Avaeyah 

Y4:  Joy, Judah, Byron 

Y5:  Joseph, Lin, Daniel A 

Y6:  Angela, Ela, Jeremiah 

Learning together as part of God’s family 

Remembrance Assembly 

The Year 6 children led the 

school in an assembly 

yesterday on the importance of 

remembering those who have 

died in conflict and the 

significance of the poppy. 


